
Moonlighting 
Second and third-year residents have numerous opportunities to moonlight, though the 
residency does not require moonlighting. Residents have the opportunity to work 
weekends in small towns in northeastern Colorado, and also can work in local minor 
care and urgent care centers on weeknights.  Malpractice insurance is provided by the 
program for moonlighting at locations that are pre-approved.  Program requirements 
state that residents must obtain medical licenses in their second year, which affords 
them a wide range of opportunities for moonlighting. 

 


